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Boston, Oct. 12, 1872. 
 
Dear Lawrence, 

 
It is my present intention to have Mrs Baird & Lucy go on to the Fifth Avenue Hotel by 

the 9 o'clock A.M. train tomorrow, arriving of course about 5 P.M. 
I shall leave a little later by the Shore Line so as to stop at Stonington, & reach N.Y. 

Tuesday morning.  As soon as possible after arriving I will see you & discuss what has passed 
since we last met. 

 
Sincerely yours, 
Spencer F Baird 

 
Geo. N. Lawrence Esq. 
172 Pearl Street, 
New York. 







Washington, D.C. Dec. 16, 1872. 
 
Dear Lawrence, 

 
I have just received from Mrs Grayson a package containing all the drawings & note 

books of Col. Grayson made during many years residence in Mexico.  These she sends with a 
view of ascertaining whether any one can be found to publish them.  The figures are all of life 
size, & in style intermediate between the works of Audubon & Wilson.  A few are well drawn, & 
all are carefully & accurately colored; but a great majority fall entirely short of that elegance 
which we are accustomed to demand, after training in the school of Wolf & his colleagues. 

Mrs Grayson values the collection very highly, having insured it for $1,000, in sending it 
on.  She wishes you to examine the collection & aid in determining what disposition to make of 
it.   
 
[Page Break] 
 

If you say so, I will forward them to you at once; the notes may be of service to you in 
your paper on the birds of northwestern Mexico.  You will have to take good care of the 
collection, however, & in case of its destruction by fire, you will be held considerably 
responsible for it.  I am not sure but it would be well to insure it for, say, $1,000 against damage 
at once.  I know you will be interested in examining it. 

 
Very truly yours, 
Spencer F Baird 

 
Geo. N. Lawrence, 
172 Pearl Street, 
New York. 
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